
 

  

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

The W16 bus has unique links, providing the only service along Hainault Road and part of Wood Street. 
During May Transport For London cut the W16 frequency. 

Reliability of buses, now scheduled every  13 minutes, is hit by traffic delays. This creates extended 

gaps in the service. Unlucky passengers are waiting longer at stops. 
 

 

On Saturday 11
th

 June, SOB photographed three Southbound W16 

buses at the Bakers Arms 

 

 

                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

Uneven spacing  resulted in three buses appearing at the Bakers Arms in 9 minutes. That caused lengthy 

waits for passengers on other parts of the route. Gaps of about 30 minutes will have hit the W16. 

Worse still, a journey terminated at the Bakers Arms, missing out Leyton & Leytonstone. That’s less 
buses & longer gaps for passengers waiting for a return W16 at the busy Leytonstone Station stop.

Waltham Forest bus passengers deserve better  

 29
th 

April at 6.00pm 

.  

  

 

 

London Borough Of Waltham Forest & Transport For London 

You’re damaging our routes  

 
Save Our Buses (SOB) c/o 83 Livingstone Rd London E17 9AU - 19/06/2016 
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